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Guided by FAITH, inspired by HOPE and united in LOVE 

Our whole school value for this term is: Love. 

Welcome to the Hedgehogs Summer Term 
We are looking forward to a busy and fun-filled term. 

English   
Fiction 
Zeraffa Giraffa - Dianne Hofmeyr 
Day the Crayons Quit -  
Writing short paragraphs using 
conjunctions, adjectives, capital letters 
and end punctuation.  
Non-fiction  
Labelling, writing sentence with 
suffexes: -ing, -er, est, and the Prefix 
‘un’ 
Poetry 
Acrostic poem 
Shape poem 

Maths  
Multiplication and Division,  
Fractions,  
Time,  
Position,  
Money  
 

 
 

Science - Plants  
Identify and name a variety of common 
wild and garden plants, including 
deciduous and evergreen trees and 
identify their basic structure.  
 

 

Geography - Continents  
This topic covers naming and locating 
the world’s seven continents and five 
oceans 
 

Computing  
Using a computer to write, change and 
move text.  
 

Forest School 
In Year 1, children take part in Forest 
School sessions where they explore the 
natural world, build confidence, and 
develop teamwork and problem-solving 
skills through hands-on outdoor 
activities 
 

RE – Who made the world? 
We look at the Christian believe of the 
creation story including what was 
created on each day 
 
 

PE 
Hit Catch Run  
Colour Run 
Sports Day 
 
 

RSHE 
1.Relationships-families and friends 
2.Changes-physical changes 
 

 

Music 
World music – exploring instruments 
from different traditions Balinese 
Gamelan 
Singing - simple songs, chants and 
rhymes 
Country dancing.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

History – History of Flight 
During this topic we will focus on Amy 
Johnson, a significant historical 
individual and look at how the invention 
of flight changed the world.  
 

Art - Making Birds 

Make observational drawings and 
manipulate paper into 3D forms inspired 
by Andrea Butler. 
 

 

 

Our PE days are Thursday and Friday. 



Trips planned for this term: 
Weald and Downland 
 4th June  

  

 

Home Learning 

Reading—Please support your child’s reading by encouraging regular reading at home. This will help foster 

a love of books and build reading confidence. Once your child has read a decodable text at school, it will be 

sent home for extra practice. Please ensure all books are returned by Monday morning. 

Maths – Encourage children to continue with Numbots so they become fluent with number bonds.  This 

will help enormously with their general maths work. 


